
 

 
Ref:KH/SF/Remembrance Day Parade 
 
25th October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday 9th November 2023 Barr Beacon School will hold our annual Remembrance Day parade. Our 
Combined Cadet Force will be parading in full uniform as we pay our respects to those who made sacrifices 
during the conflicts of the 20th century.  
 
 

This year we would like to invite pupils who are part of cadet forces and other groups outside of school to join in 
the parade and wear their uniforms. This includes Scout groups, Guides groups, RAF cadet forces, Sea Cadets, 
Army Cadets. Pupils should attend school in their service uniform. Pupils would be expected to join the 
Combined Cadet Force for a rehearsal after school on Wednesday 8th November 2023 between 3.15pm and 
4.30pm. 
 
If your child is a member of any of these groups and would like to participate in the Remembrance parade in 
their uniform please follow this link: https://forms.office.com/e/xgfTtHxFr4  
Or scan this code: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any queries about this event please contact Mr Foster (Assistant Headteacher) via 
postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

 
Mrs K Hibbs (Headteacher). 
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